
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 2017 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians,  
 

It’s that time of year again when we remind each student, to bring the following items on the first day of school. 

Rather than wait until September it would probably be easier for parents to purchase their school supplies during 
the summer months. Keep in mind many supplies will need to be replaced, buying in bulk might be appropriate. 
If purchasing school supplies is cost-prohibitive, please do not worry, we will supply your child with everything 
he/she needs. We appreciate your help in preparing your child/children for Tuesday September 5th, 2017. 

 

Kindergarten School Supplies 
 
Quantity   Item Description 

 1 box   White Tissues 

 2 packages  24 regular crayons (Crayola are best) 

 2 packages  8 washable original markers (Crayola are best) 

 6   Glue Sticks (Elmer’s is best) 

 1 pair  Blunt end scissors (Crayola are best) 

 1 pair   Headphones for computer as some math & language              
                                        Programs are on the computer/tablets. (no ear buds) 
 
As we do not have desks please do not send in pencil cases. Please put the supplies in a zip lock bag, do not 
label each item as we use them and replenish supplies as needed. 
 
Also needed by each student: 

 1 pair of indoor shoes – to be left at school (Velcro is best) 
 1 change of clothes (shirt, pants, socks, underwear) labeled and placed in a 

plastic bag (which will be used to return soiled clothing) 

 1 back-pack labeled with name inside. Suitable size to fit a folder, library 
books, lunch/snack bag. 

 
 


